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Mr. Matthew Butler,
 
This purpose of this email is to express my sincere dissent and dismay regarding the Palomona Solar
Project. It is my understanding this is to include an appalling 1,500 to 2,500 acres. My extended
family and I live in the project area and are NOT supportive of this project under any circumstances.
 
I reside in Highland County outside of New Vienna, thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karah Dantas 
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